
 
 
 
DBSJP Photo Permission 
Dear Parents, 

 
This is to kindly ask for your son/daughter to have photo permission. The photo permission will allow 
for the school to use photos of your child in internal school publications such as school displays, 
presentations and reception screens and newsletters etc. External use such as marketing and 
promotional collateral e.g. 7 Days newspaper, Taaleem marketing material etc., and in social media 
(including Facebook, Twitter, YouTube, Flickr, Instagram). Please note that the Internal Photo 
Permission will exclude your child from any group photos from field trips, outings, events etc. 

 
Please fill out the below form and mark your choice of either only internal use or external use 
(including internal publications), and return it to primaryreception@dubaibritishschooljp.ae . Please 
notify the school directly by email if you wish to change your decision. 

 
Thank you. 

 
Kind regards, 
DBSJP 

 
 
 

Student Name:    
 
 

Class:    
 
 

Photo Permission (please tick): INTERNAL EXTERNAL 
 
 

Parent Name:    
 
 

Date:    
 
 

Parent Signature:    


